
 
 

Tuesday, 20 Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2014 
 

In: Chiefs Mike Delisle, Lloyd Phillips, Kenneth McComber, Rhonda Kirby, Martin 
Leborgne, Kahsennenhawe Sky-Deer, Clinton Phillips, Bobby Patton, Christine Zachary-
Deom, Gina Deer, Billy Diabo, Carl Horn   
 
Out: All present 
 
Also Present: Melissa Curotte (recorder), Dwaine White (Director of Operations, Office 
of the Council of Chiefs) 
 
House Keeping: 
 

 Minute Acceptance - May 5, 2014  

 Chief Carl Horn – May 20th  @ 3pm– Meeting with Kanawaki Employees  

 Chief Gina Deer -  May 21st @ 2pm – Meeting with Tobacco Working Group 

 Chief Kenneth McComber - May 21st – Line 4 Inspection with Hydro 

 Chief Rhondda Kirby – May 20th @ 4pm – Qualifications Meeting, May 23rd – Full 
Day – Bonding & Attachment Workshop @ Step by Step 

 Chief Clinton Phillips – May 21st @9am – Meeting @ Lands Unit May 21st @ 2pm 
– Meeting @ Tech Services 

 Chief Martin Leborgne –May 29th & 30th – Out on Bereavement for Memorial 
Service for his brother 

 Chief Robert Patton – May 21st @ 1:30pm – CPU/ Mercier Bridge meeting 

 Chief Christine Zacharie Deom – May 21st @ 2pm – Meeting with Tobacco 
Working Group May 22nd – Full Day – SSSL Meeting in Montreal  

 Grand Chief Mike Delisle – May 22nd – Full Day- SSSL Meeting in Montreal 

 Grand Chief Mike Delisle & Chief Lloyd Phillips – Requested travel for AFN 
Special Chiefs Assembly being held in Ottawa on May 27th  

 Chief Lloyd Phillips - May 29th meeting on Kahnawà:ke Canada Relations in 
Gatineau 

 
Agenda: 
 
Categorization of Kahnawà:ke Tobacco Law: Presence of Ron Skye, Kahente Horn-
Miller (KLCC) & Marylee Armstrong (Legal). Chief and Council voted 8 – 4 in favor of the 
recommended Type II Law categorization and mandated it as an Urgent law through the 
Community Decision Making Process. Chiefs voting for Type I were Gina Deer, Billy 
Diabo, Martin Leborgne and Carl Horn.  
 
Presentation of Landfill Report: Presence of Alana Goodleaf-Rice, Kevin Kennedy, 
Paul Rice (EDO), Marylee Armstrong & Kevin Fleischer (Legal). The report recommends 
limited small scale operations for the 2014 season and a complete restructuring of the 
current operations to ensure that only acceptable landfill material is enters the 
community. The report and recommendations were unanimously accepted by all twelve 
(12) chiefs. 
 
Council clarification for Capital to move excess soils associated with its works to 
another location in the Community: Clarification on this item occurred during the 
Landfill Report discussion. 


